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Parents Meeting for MBA II Year was organized by the Department of Management Studies 

on Saturday , 05.11.2022 at 10.30 am in Seminar Hall B. 

Agenda of the meeting 

1. Welcome speech by Dr.G.Anjali,Assistant professor, Department of Management 

Studies 

2. Dr.Sremmant Basu, Head of the Department, Dean- Administration & International 

Relation addressed  the  Parents 

3. Dr.P.Ramanathan ,Vice Principal addressed the parents 

4. Mr.V.Karthikeyan, Assistant professor  & Placement officer, Department of 

Management Studies interacted with the Parents 

5. Parents interaction with the class teachers 

6. Vote of Thanks by  Mr.V.Venkat Rao , Assistant professor ,Department of 

Management studies 

 

 

 

 

The meeting started with a Welcome speech addressed by Dr.G.Anjali, Assistant professor, Department of 

Management Studies. She welcomed all the Parents, Faculty members, HOD and Vice Principal. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr.Sremmant Basu, Dean-Admin & International Relation and Head of the Department of 

Management Studies addressed the parents and spoke 75% of attendance was mandatory for all the 

Students and asked the parents to regularly monitor the attendance for their ward on daily basis as 

they get message from IMS. He also told parents to visit college periodically to know about the 

progress of their ward. He shared about International internship and placement opportunities 

available for the students and asked their ward to make use of it. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. P. Ramanathan, Vice-Principal, MITS addressed the gathering and spoke to the parents about 

the importance of attendance and informed the parents to make their ward to participate in 

workshops, internship and NPTEL Course to add value to their MBA course. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr.V.Karthikeyan, Assistant Professor  & Placement officer, Department of Management Studies 

gave information of companies visited in our college and attendance requirement in terms of 

Percentage for students placements. He informed parents that student should get 60% of marks for 

the First Year and 75% of attendance throughout the Semster to secure placements in different 

companies. Beside this soft skill Courses are also conducted in campus. 

 

The Class in-charge of all sections interacted with the Parents to monitor their ward progress 

regularly. At last the session ended with Vote of Thanks given by Mr.V.Venkat Rao, Assistant 

Professor, Department of Management Studies .The meeting lasted for around 2 hours with a total of 

60 parents attending the meet. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


